To Whom it May Concern,

| support the request for Comprehensive Plan Amendment changes and Rezone Application that was
submitted by Joseph and Melissa lrons for the properties at 1510 NE 170" st. and 1517 NE 170" St.

Shoreline, WA 98155.
Respectfully,

Printed name: B Matt Fairfax ,\
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Signature!

Date: March 4, 2019

Address: 19240 Aurora Ave N, Ste A, Shoreline, WA 98133

Relationship with Irons Brothers Construction, Inc. and/or Joseph and Melissa Irons: Longtime client
and colleague

Comments:

1-have worked with Irons Brothers Construction.since 1999 when | bought our. salon in.Shoreline.. This
company is an excellent community citizen and has contributed greatly to this community and to my
business as well. The requested rezone makes great sense and | truly believe that it would not have any
negative impacts on our community. | trust the council will approve this request and keep another
Shoreline business here in the community.



